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Dear Colleagues,

I would like to notify you of the 13th Open Mathematical Olympiad of the Belarusian-Russian
University (International Student Olympiad) which is scheduled to be held at the Belarusian-
Russian University (Mogilev, Belarus) on February 22-24, 2023.

Teams of higher education institutions composed of not more than two participants
(undergraduates or postgraduate students) and one supervisor are invited to take part in the
Olympiad.

I would like to draw your attention to the following information:

— the Olympiad will be held as a competition with individual classification;

— winners (holders of gold, silver and bronze medals) of the Open Mathematical Olympiads of
the Belarusian-Russian University held in the past years may be additionally included into the
HEI team over the quota (two participants);

— the Olympiad is supposed to be held in one round in the form of testing (30 tasks in the
form of tests to be fulfilled within 5 hours);

— the tasks will contain problems from the following areas of mathematics: algebra, theory of
numbers, analysis (real or complex), analytical geometry, combinatorial analysis, ordinary
differential equations.

Working languages of the Olympiad are English and Russian.

The registration fee for the participation in the Olympiad is 70 euros per team. Travel
expenses, meals and accommodation of non-resident participants and supervisors are paid by
the institution sending them.

Official information on the 13th Open Mathematical Olympiad of the Belarusian-Russian
University may be found in the letter of the Rector of the Belarusian-Russian University of
November 14, 2022, N2 8.6/6544
(http://mathopen.bru.by/img/pdf/first_announcement_eng.pdf)

Applications for the participation in the Olympiad shall to be submitted to the Organizing
Committee before December 23, 2022 through the website http://mathopen.bru.by/ (select
the «Apply for participation» menu item). The direct link to the application form is
https://forms.gle/26ZTSsWfQHQtQVPuU9

Please feel free to contact me by email, if you require any further information.



I ask you to share the information about MathOpen 2023 Belarus with your colleagues/
students/ friends/ classmates. I will be grateful for any help you can provide.

Yours sincerely,

Vitaly Zamuraev, Head of the Department of Higher Mathematics of the
Belarusian-Russian University.
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